
  502 Cave Ave. Bainbridge Island, WA        
98110 Office #842-6525 

Email: bspringer@biccc.org 

Bainbridge Island Child Care Centers 

BIG KIDS NEWS June 2023 

Summer and Fall Enrollment: 

Summer 2023 registration packets are ready and available for pick up (or if preferred 
emailed, or mailed to your home) just let us know what works best for you. 

We’re looking forward to our amazing summer program! 

Fall Enrollment forms will be available to current families as of June 1st, 
and are due back by June 21, 2023. 

Please remember we require Updated Emergency, Child Health, Immunization and 
Medication Forms per our state licensing guidelines. This is also a time to make sure 
medication is up to date as well. We appreciate your help with this matter. 

If you have any questions , pls feel free to contact me at either; 

 bspringer@biccc.org or Big Kids 206.842.0238. 

Important Dates: 

June 19: BICCC/BISD 

CLOSED for Holiday 

June 21: BICCC Last 

Day of School Year 

Program 

June 22-23: BICCC 

CLOSED for Summer 

Prep and Staff  

Training 

June 22: BISD Last 

Day of School 

July 4: BICCC 

CLOSED for July 

4th Holiday 

BICCC is a recipient of 

funding by: 

 Happy Summer Season from: Bridgette S., Kathryn & Sara 

To help keep out Summer Program running smoothly, we are asking our parents to please help us 
with the following: 

 If your child is feeling under the weather, please keep them home. 

 If someone other than a parent is picking up, please notify the staff; if the person is already on 
your emergency contact list, we just need to have a phone call giving verbal permission. If the 
person isn’t on any forms, we would need to have written permission from a parent of guardian 
to allow that person to pick up. We would need that persons; full name, physical address and 
phone number. Please remind your emergency contact people to please bring their ID’s. We 
will ask to see them. 

 Please provide your child with a NUT/CANDY/SHELLFISH/SODA//NUTELLA/
COCONUT FREE Lunch each day they attend. We have children with serious allergies 
to these foods. Thank you for your help with this matter. 

 Please send your child dressed for learning and physical activities! Your child should come 
dressed ready to play both indoors and outdoors. For both boys and girls, no Flip Flops; closed 
secure shoes reduce the risk of injury. No spaghetti strapped clothing on shirts or dresses. 
Shorts are required if dresses or skirts are worn. A winter  coat, gloves and hat are essen-
tial pieces of clothing during the winter months. Outdoor play is a part of every day. Please 
also refer to the Non-Violence Policy. 

 Sunscreen is available through BICCC for $12.00 for the summer. Please ask a staff member 
for information regarding it. 

 If you want to bring in your own sunscreen for your child to use, please talk with a staff mem-
ber to get the right forms filled out. We also ask that NO COCONUT be used in your sun-
screen from home. We have children with ser ious allergies. We appreciate your  help with 
this matter. 

Friendly Reminders: 


